From: Betty Leland

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:48 PM

To: Commissioner Correspondence **Subject:** Conservation Goals for Electric Utilities

Attachments: Conservation goals for electric utilities; Conservation goals for electric utilities;

Conservation goals for electric utilities; Conservation goals for electric utilities; Conservation goals for electric utilities; Conservation goals for electric utilities; Conservation goals for electric utilities

Good Afternoon:

Please place this email in Docket #20200181.

Thanks.

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to Commissioner Art Graham Florida Public Service Commission bleland@psc.state.fl.us (850) 413-6024

From: cdmcnamara@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine McNamara

<cdmcnamara@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:38 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham **Subject:** Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,
Ms. Catherine McNamara
2152 Torchwood Dr Orlando, FL 32828-7324 cdmcnamara@msn.com

From: soulsinger711@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brandy Garnett <soulsinger711

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:59 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,
Ms Brandy Garnett
859 Stately Oaks Dr Inverness, FL 34453-4499 soulsinger711@yahoo.com

From: WoMenHead101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Schulz < WoMenHead101

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:48 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kim Schulz

826 S Madison Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-4658 WoMenHead101@att.net

From: bamoteun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andre Ryland

<bamoteun@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:36 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely, Cel. Andre Ryland 8355 Banberry Rd Pensacola, FL 32514-6806 bamoteun@yahoo.com

From: camlandinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Barton

<camlandinez@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:23 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham **Subject:** Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,

Mr. Gregory Barton

1251 N Annapolis Ave Hernando, FL 34442-3318 camlandinez@yahoo.com

From: mortonh54@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Morton Hughes <mortonh54

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:09 AMTo:Office of Commissioner GrahamSubject:Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,

Mr. Morton Hughes 2808 Mohican Way Crestview, FL 32539-6398 mortonh54@yahoo.com

From: miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mister Wade

<miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely, Mr. Mister Wade 1000 NW 1st Ave Miami, FL 33136-3629 miamigumby@gmail.com

From: Ldeitemey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Staples

<Ldeitemey@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of wasted energy and higher bills for customers.

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities.

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower their bills.

Sincerely,

Ms. Laura Staples

5792 Whistlewood Cir Sarasota, FL 34232-6018 Ldeitemey@aol.com